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SEaunwe® April 18, 2022
Superintangent of Schosts
Clayton Holland
School Board Repressntative Seahawk Parents, we will be practicing a “Safety Closure” drill on, Tuesday May 3, 2022 @ 9:35am
Virginia Morgan using the A.L.I.C.E. protocols. Teachers will be working with their students prior to this drill.
Principal

In order to give our staff and students more option to protect themselves, KPBSD adopted the
A.L.I.C.E. protocols to be used when the presence of a violent intruder necessitates a “Safety Clo-
sure.” A.L.L.C.E. is an acronym for Alert, Lockdown, Inform, Counter, and Evacuate. These protocols

Dr. Henry Burns, Jr.

are age appropriate, not sequential or chronological, and those involved have the ability to change
protocols as an incident develops.

| have attached KPBSD Emergency Guidelines for Parents and Guardians. Please review it so that you
will know what to do if there is a school emergency situation.

Sincerely,

Dr. Henry Burns Jr.
Principal

Seward High School

HBurns@kpbsd.org
907-224-9066
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